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DPHHS Announcement 
June 30, 2021 

 

Effective July 1, 2021 

 
Montana Uninsured COVID-19 Testing and 
Treatment Program Expiration 
 

On June 30, 2021, Governor Gianforte issued Executive Order Number 10-2021. This Executive 

Order rescinds Executive Order Number 2-2021 and lifts the Montana state of emergency.   

 

Effective July 1, 2021, this declaration ends the Montana Uninsured COVID-19 Testing and 

Treatment Program. While the program has ended, claims with a date of service on or before June 

30, 2021, may continue to be submitted for reimbursement.  

 

Providers are encouraged to utilize the Health Resources and Services Administration Uninsured 

COVID-19 Testing, Treatment, and Vaccine Administration Program. Additional information for 

this program can be found at https://www.hrsa.gov/CovidUninsuredClaim. 
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